
      
          

 
December 17, 2019 

 
♦ The 2020 Regular Legislative Session will begin February 4, 2020. Please check our Legislation page to stay up-

to-date on the latest information.  
 

♦ Did you miss your December Advisor? If so, please read “Alabama’s Opportunity in 2020” featured on the 
front page. Also featured on the front page is detailed information regarding the RSA’s 2019 investment 
performance.  
 

 
 

♦ Did you know you can use Member Online Services to: 
 
◊ View your account details 
◊ Update your contact information, such as address, email, and telephone numbers 
◊ Make requests to the RSA 
◊ Check the status of your requests 

 
♦ RSA-1 is a powerful tool to help you reach your retirement dreams! RSA-1 is a free benefit offered to all active 

public employees (state, local, and education employees) and does not charge its members any fees.  
◊ If you are interested in starting your RSA-1 Deferred Compensation savings today, contact the RSA at 

877.517.0020 and ask for an RSA-1 Representative or speak with your HR/Payroll Officer. Enroll in three 
easy steps! 

 
 

1 Year Last 3 Years Last 5 Years Last 10 Years
Total Portfolio

TRS 2.63% 7.87% 6.96% 8.95%
ERS 2.78% 8.23% 7.14% 9.02%
JRF 3.82% 8.29% 6.98% 9.05%

2019 Investment Performance
Annualized

https://twitter.com/intent/follow?original_referer=http://www.rsa-al.gov/&ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw&screen_name=rsaalgov&tw_p=followbutton
http://www.rsa-al.gov/index.php/about-rsa/legislation/
https://www.rsa-al.gov/uploads/files/Advisor_Dec_19_web.pdf
https://mso.rsa-al.gov/Common/Pages/Login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2f
https://www.rsa-al.gov/rsa-1/forms/#enroll
https://www.facebook.com/rsaalgov?fref=ts

